

Our Ref: SCY/KON

September 2023

ALL YEAR 7 PARENTS/CARERS

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 7 Welcome Evening - Tuesday 19th September 2023 at 6.30pm

As part of our introduction to Dormston, we are holding our Year 7 Welcome Evening on Tuesday 19th September at 6.30pm in the theatre. The evening is to share information around supporting your child's transition into secondary school and to understand a little more around the learning that will take place in core subjects and how to best support your child at home.

Information will also be shared with regards to on line safety and the dangers that new technologies pose. This will also be an ideal opportunity for you as parents/carers to discuss any issues or concerns you may have with key staff.

I have been really impressed with the way Year 7 have started life at Dormston, which is a credit to you as families and of course the children as they embrace life in secondary school. Long may this continue as they work towards graduating into the House system later in the academic year.

As we have said at previous events, it's an honour and a privilege that you have decided to choose Dormston as your school of choice and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19th September 2023. Well done Year 7!

Yours sincerely

S Cooksey

Mr S Cooksey Head of Year 7





